
 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

2 

NO SCHOOL 

3 

NO SCHOOL 

4 
HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 
CLASSES RESUME 
 
Kindergarten 

5 6 

 

Kindergarten 

9 

Kindergarten 

10 

Loonie Treat Day 

11 
 
Kindergarten 
 

Sr. Boys BB  
@ Carlton 7:45pm 

12 13 

Sr. Boys BB  

@ Kinistino 

 

16 

Kindergarten 

17 

Loonie Treat Day 

Ice Cream Sandwich 

 

Sr. Boys BB @ 
Wesmor @ 5:30pm 

18 

Kindergarten 

19 20 

Kindergarten 
 

Sr. Girls BB Home 
Tournament 

23 

Kindergarten 

24 
 
Loonie Treat Day 

Chips 

25 

Kindergarten 
 
Sr. BB @ Carlton @ 

7:45pm 

26 27 

Quad 2/Semester 1 
Ends 

 

Sr. Boys BB @ 
Wakaw 

30 

NO SCHOOL 

PLC Day 

31 

 

Loonie Treat Day 
Ice Cream Sandwich 

 

Quad 3/Semester 
2 Begins 

1 Feb. 2 Feb. 

 

K-12 Report Cards 

3 Feb. 

MEATH PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
JANUARY 2023 

PREPARE, ENGAGE, SUCCEED 
Mr. Matt Gray, Principal      Telephone Number 306-929-2131 
Mrs. Sheri Gunville, Vice Principal    Fax Number 306-929-2401 
Website: mp.srsd119.ca             Edsby: srsd119.edsby.com  
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/meathpark       

https://www.facebook.com/meathpark


Meath Park Public School  

Before & After School Program  

Registration is open for children ages 5 -12 years old who are or will be 
attending Meath Park Public School for the 2022 / 2023 school year.  

Spaces to be filled on first come, first serve basis.  

This is a program designed to provide care to children before and after school.  

Hours of Operation are before school 7:30 a.m. - 8:40 a.m. After School 3:10 
p.m.- 6:00 p.m.  

Currently offering Drop In, Part Time and Full Time spaces. Drop in option will 
continue until the program reaches capacity.  

If you require more information, registration forms, have donations or have 
any questions please contact Kristen Taylor Wall Program Supervisor  

Cell: 306-981-2705 or Program email: Mpbefore_after@outlook.com  

The Meath Park Before and After School Program is accepting donations of new board games, markers or 
pencil crayons, craft supplies, indoor games  

and gently used age appropriate DVDs (not blue ray) for children attending the program.  
If you have donations please contact: Kristen Taylor Wall Program Supervisor  

Cell: 306-981-2705 or Program email: Mpbefore_after@outlook.com  

Thank you to those who have handed in this years registration forms and paid the student fees.  To those 

of you who have not yet submitted your forms or paid the fees they are now due.  As a reminder all fees 

have to be paid in full to be able to graduate.  Forms  and fee payments can be handed in at the office .  Pay-

ment can be made by cash or cheque and on-line through the KEV cash account.   

How to Register for KEV 

• Go to https://srsd119.schoolcashonline.com/ and click on Register 

• Enter your first name, last name, and email, and create a password. 

• Select a security question. 

• Check YES to receive email notifications. (A confirmation email will be sent to you. If you do not receive it, check your Spam 
folder.) 

• Follow the instructions in the email. Your email is used as your username in your profile. 

 
How to Add a Student  

• Sign in to School Cash Online throughhttps://srsd119.schoolcashonline.com/ . 

• Go to MY ACCOUNT. 

• From the dropdown menu, select My Students. 

• Click to add a student. 

• Type in your School Board Name. 

• Select School Name from the list. 

• Enter Student Criteria (Student Number, First Name, Last Name, Date of Birth). 

• CONFIRM 

You may add up to eight students on your profile. 

How to Make a Payment 

You will be able to view any available items attached to your students that are set up on your account. 

• Select the item which you would like to purchase and click “Add to Cart.” 

• Once you have finished adding items to your cart, select “Check Out” to make a payment. 

Principal’s Message 

Welcome back from holidays, hopefully everyone got the rest they need and ate way too much. January is going to be another 
exciting month. Basketball season is well under way and our Senior Girls basketball team is hosting their home tournament on 
Friday, January 20th and Saturday, January 21st. Come cheer the girls on and enjoy some of the great meals and treats in the can-
teen that our basketball parents are putting on, all proceeds will go towards the Senior Girls’ basketball team’s expenses.  

Our grade 10-12 students will be writing finishing up their Quad 2 classes at the end of the month. Jan 25th -27th. For these clas-
ses that require a final, teachers will reach out to parents and let them know dates and times.  

On Monday, January 30 there is a PLC day, the students do not have class but our staff will be at school preparing for second se-
mester as well as looking at the results from our Our School Survey Data. 

January marks the halfway point to our school, let’s work hard and make sure the second half is just as great if not better than the 
first half. 

Matt Gray 

https://srsd119.schoolcashonline.com/
https://ccsdut.schoolcashonline.com/
https://srsd119.schoolcashonline.com/

